
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0112-13 

Date: 12th June 2013 

Re: Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

Counsel for the Trust yesterday produced to the Inquiry a communication from Dr 
Carson to Dr Mayne dated 24 June 1998, on the subject, inter alia, of clinical 
governance (copy attached for ease of reference). It is noted that this was copied to 
Drs Boston and Reid. 

Can you please take instructions and advise the Inquiry what steps, if any, were taken 
on foot of this communication , by Dr Boston or Dr Reid , and produce any relevant 
documentation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTi 4GB 
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